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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Serena Wrobel <serena.wrobel@Navegate.com>
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 5:46 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Appearance at Legislative Hearing on 04/02/2020

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
If the incorrect fee is being removed then I have no reason to need to attend the hearing. As long as it’s clear that the 
bill is not my responsibility and attached to the wrong name, I see no need to have a hearing.  
If you have any further questions please let me know.  
 
Thank you, 
Serena Wrobel  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 4:13:06 PM 
To: Serena Wrobel <serena.wrobel@Navegate.com> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Appearance at Legislative Hearing on 04/02/2020  
  
Hello Serena, 
  
I just wanted to reach out to inquire as to whether you would like to attend the legislative hearing for 197 SIDNEY 
STREET WEST on April 2, 2020 at 10:00 AM. We were able to confirm with the garbage hauler that the assessment of 
$355.63 was incorrect and are planning on recommending that the assessment be deleted. If you would like to contest 
this recommendation, you may attend your legislative hearing. However, if you are in agreement with our 
recommendation, there is no need to attend the legislative hearing.  
  
Please let us know by Wednesday April 1 at 4:00 pm if you plan on attending the legislative hearing. Due to restrictions 
with COVID-19, we will be doing all hearing via telephone so we will need a number that you can reach you at during the 
hearing. 
  
Thank you! 
  
  

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

  
  


